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Good afternoon, 

Spelling Focus: Please continue to go on Spellodrome and practise all the words we 

have been learning so far this year! We have added Unit 6 words. (ay sound spelt 

eigh, ey, ei) and adding the suffix -ation to spellodrome. 

Maths: 

There will be no Mathletics homework over the festive season so enjoy your 

holiday but children can always go on Mathletics Live to practise their mental 

maths skills.   

Reading: 

Please, please, please prompt your children to read over the holidays, don’t 

ruin the progress you have made children! 

Notes for your diary: 

4S’s Class Assembly: 

4S’s class assembly is on Friday 24th January. Miss Shaw will be sending a script home 

shortly. As always, the assembly will be in the Infant Hall at 2pm (please arrive early - 

1.45pm onwards - and enter through the Church entrance by the rear car park).  

Thursday 19th December 

Please ensure your child comes in with a packed lunch on this day as the kitchen will be 

closed. If you receive free school meals, please let us know and we will get a packed 

lunch provided.  

Friday 20th December - Christmas Party Day  

Year 4’s Christmas party day will be on Friday 20th December. Children can come to 

school in their own clothes and should bring snacks that will be assigned to them in 

class (you should have received another letter with details). Just to remind you that 

all perishable items will be refridgerated in the morning with a label of the child’s 

name on them.  

 

This will be the last newsletter before 2020! School reopens on Tuesday 

7th January so have a lovely, well deserved break! 

 

Have a lovely Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

Mr McGarry, Miss Shaw and Miss Wells 
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